Las Animas County Sheriff’s Office
Ranch Watch

Sheriff: Derek Navarette: Navarette@lasosherift.org

Undersheriff: Rey Santistevan: Santistevan(@lasosheri(t.org

Deputy: Morgan Stephens: Stephens(@lasosheriff.org

The Ranch Watch program is designed for ranching and rural communities.
The program works for small and large landowners, as well as small and
large livestock owners/producers.

The Ranch Watch program unlike most programs does not leave out rural
America. The program is designed to bring residents and Law Enforcement
together to reach the goal of a safer county for all.

The program will allow residents and Law Enforcement to have meetings to
discuss concerns within the community and any illegal or suspicious activity
occurring within the community.

The Sherift’s Office is committed to the program and serving the rural
communities of our county. Without your assistance we can only do so much
to create a safer environment for all of our families.

The program will cover the following:

- Livestock thefts

- Suspicious activity
- Trespassers

- Poachers

- Vandalism

- Community issues

Deputy Morgan Stephens will be the direct contact for the Las Animas
County Sheriff’s Office and will oversee the program. For any information
related to Ranch Watch please contact Deputy Morgan Stephens.



